The Fannin County Board of Education met in a called board meeting with the following members present: Mike Cole, Chair; Bobby Bearden, Vice-Chair; Terry Bramlett; Lewis DeWeese; and Chad Galloway.

Mike Cole, Chair, called the meeting to order.

The purpose of this called meeting was for the Fannin County Board of Education to receive public input on the FY 2025 Budget.

Director of Finance Susan Wynn reviewed the projected FY 25 budgets, including the general fund, special revenues, and capital projects.

Public Comment: None

There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Bobby Bearden, seconded by Terry Bramlett, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by the Chair when deemed necessary. All members voted yes; motion carried.

Mike Cole, Chair

Shannon M. Dillard, Superintendent

smn